
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE: 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CLEARING AGENTS, IMPORTERS AND EXPORTERS:  

 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to advise its valued Clearing Agent 

fraternity, Importers and Exporters that in a bid to improve efficiency in Revenue 

collection as well as Trade facilitation we are upgrading our Automated System for 

Customs Data (ASYCUDA SYSTEM) from the current version 4.3.2 to Version 4.4.0 

 

The upgrade is intended to improve efficiency through embracing latest technologies 

as well as incorporating enhanced operational features. The upgrade will be done in 

phases as we introduce various new features at different stages. The first phase to be 

rolled out on Sunday 18 August 2024 will migrate current operational modules. To 

access the system please use the below: 

 

Asycuda.zimra.co.zw or 

Asy.zimra.co.zw 

 

For any queries phone 0242 707949 or 0242 777731         
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